
CALL FOR PRESENTERS

Arts Education Research for Cultural Diversity and
Sustainable Development UNITWIN
 
International Graduate Research Symposium 2022

Symposium Dates: June 20 and 22, 2022 
Proposals due by: May 23, 2022 
Notice of acceptance by: June 6, 2022

We are currently inviting graduate (and recently graduated)
students to submit a presentation proposal for an arts education
research symposium. The purpose of this FREE virtual online
meeting is to allow graduate students from around the world to
share and discuss their arts education research and engage in
helpful dialogue.

Students can present on any stage of their dissertation, thesis, or
project-based research. We are open to formal, informal and
alternative format presentations. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sean Corcoran (Symposium Committee Co-
Chair):  s.corcoran@queensu.ca

For more information and to submit, see this Google form:
https://forms.gle/bspt4BemQvEWNMMr5

https://forms.gle/bspt4BemQvEWNMMr5

